
Marshall Community Foundation 

Youth Advisory Council (YAC) 

 

Attendance Policy 

 
Due to the professional nature of the Marshall Community Foundation Youth Advisory Council 

(YAC), attendance is essential to the success of the council. It is important that members are 

present at council meetings and service projects.  Please consider this time commitment when 

applying to the council.  

 

YAC meetings are typically held at 1:00 p.m. on the fourth Sunday of each month.   

YAC service projects are typically held on Sunday afternoons and/or after school, as 

needed. 

 

In the event a member misses three or more meetings, he/she will be contacted by the YAC 

advisor to determine his/her continued interest in membership. 

 

Should the same member miss two additional meetings, the Youth Advisory Council’s executive 

team will make a determination regarding the student’s membership status.  Missing five or more 

meetings could result in termination of membership. 

 

Preparation for and attendance at Grant Review meetings is mandatory.  Grant review 

meetings are held on the fourth Sunday of January, April, July, and October. 

 

Council members will be given the opportunity to sign a statement of recommitment each year. 


